
 

Office Hours this week:  Monday—Friday 8:15 a.m.-3:45 p.m.    
215-946-3467    info@hopeLCS.org 

 

Nursery Staff Needed 
Volunteers Temporarily & Paid Permanent Staff 

 

Hope is in need of nursery staff. This is a paid position.   
Hours are 8-11:45 a.m. every Sunday.   

 

Until we are able to hire someone, we are in need of volunteers to assist. 
Please sign up to help with this ministry. 

Contact Beth Marks: t_marks10@comcast.net or 215-757-1702 

 

                                Celebration! 
 

Join us on Sunday, October 28, for a unified worship service at 10:30 a.m. 
(There will be only one service that day—no 8:00 a.m. service.) 

A Reformation dinner will be served at 12 p.m. following worship. 
Menu: Roasted ham, roasted potatoes, green beans w/bacon, cole slaw. 

 

Please RSVP on the sign-up sheet on the easel  
if you will be attending the dinner. 

There will be a free-will offering taken at the dinner. 
 

Contact: Eileen Durnin eurogirl@verizon.net  215-945-2029 

 

Youth Group Activity Night & Bible Study     Gr. 5-12 
 

Every Wednesday night from 6:30-8:30 p.m.    

 Invite your friends!   
 

Contact: Lynn Holmes 215 5477138 holmeslynnd@gmail.com  

 

SCRIP gift card orders are due next on Monday, October 22 by 9 a.m. 
 

Order forms and detailed instructions are hanging  
on the bulletin board outside the office hallway. 

 

Questions?  Contact Janet Anderson in Hope’s office. 
215-946-3467  info@hopeLCS.org 

 

Evening Bible Study every Tuesday 7:00 p.m. 
 

Join us as we journey together through ROMANS  
and build/strengthen friendships with other people of faith.   

 

Contact Enola Cook 609-464-2366 or rev3-20@hotmail.com 

 

Friday, October 26—Crock Pot Ladies  
 

On the last Friday of each month, a group gets together  
to prepare meals and baked goods to be frozen &  

gifted to Stacey & her family (see prayer list). 
 

If you are able to contribute meals/baked goods,  
please call/text Doreen Norris 315-939-0198. 

 

      Still in October... 
 

Alumni of Dave Ramsey's  
Financial Peace University  

are welcome to join the class  
and watch the videos for free.   

 

The subject of our class today at 4 pm will be "Dumping Debt"… 
 

revealing the credit card myths you thought were true.    
 

Julia Hutchins jhutchins@hopelcs.org 215-741-2685 



 

STEWARDSHIP SNIPPET:  Mark 10:29-30 
 “Jesus said, ‘Truly, I say to you, there is no one who has left house  

or brothers or sisters or mother or father or children or lands,  
for my sake and for the gospel, who will not receive a hundredfold now in this time, 

houses and brothers and sisters and mothers and children and lands,  
with persecutions, and in the age to come eternal life.’ ” 

 This is Jesus’ encouragement for every faithful disciple. Let it encourage you today. 

 

You are invited to join “Stitchers of Hope” at 2 p.m.  

on Saturday afternoons for any kind of stitching  
(knitting, crocheting, needlepoint, etc.) 

at the home of Enola Cook. 45 Gun Road Levittown PA 
609-464-2366  rev3-20@hotmail.com  

 

If you don’t know how to crochet—we can teach you! 

 

 And just a bit more in October... 

 

You are invited to celebrate with  
Christ Memorial Lutheran Church in Malvern  

as they have the Ordination and Installation  
of Carl Emberger and Jon Hofmeister  
on Sunday, November 4, at 3:00 p.m. 

 

If you would like to attend and share a ride, please be in touch  
with Pastor Rich at 215-946-3467  RMokry@hopeLCS.org 

 

       Coming in November... 

 

Do you own your own business? 

Do you know someone  

who owns their own business?? 
 

Hope Lutheran School has been approved to receive scholarship funds  
under the Education Improvement Tax Credit (EITC) program administered 

by the Department of Community and Economic Development.   
This program allows businesses to direct their tax dollars  

to need based scholarships. 
 

What does this mean for Hope?  HUGE GOOD THINGS!  
 

Financial support in any way  

helps us continue our mission  

of showing Jesus’ love! 
 

If you own a business, or know of someone who owns a business,  

PLEASE ask if they would be interested in donating to Hope Lutheran School  
in exchange for a tax credit to be applied to their 2018 PA Income Tax return? 

 

OR need it explained in detail to understand how important this can be for Hope? 
 

  Contact Marge Gruenhagen at 267-987-9840, or margeg8577@gmail.com 

 

Mothers of Hope are looking for donations  

to create layette gifts to bless  

new mothers and babies at Choice One.  
 

Specifically short-sleeved onesies,  
bibs, socks, and teething toys.  

 

A baby gift bag will be in the narthex of church for the collection.  
 

Thank you for your kind contributions.  
 

Contact: Miriam Mokry miriamrmokry@gmail.com 215-943-2032 


